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District Health Authority 

Dr I D Fraser 
Director 
Regional Transfusion Centre 
Southmead Road 
Bristol 

Dear Ian 

Bath Clinical Area 
Pathology Service 
Area Central Laboratory, 
Royal United Hospital (North), Combe Park. 
Bath BAI 3NG. Telephone: Bath (0225) 428331 

your ref: 

our ref: JGS/CAC 

please ask for: ex ti GRO-C 

15th August 1991 

Thank you for your letter of 9th August concerning a Bath Gastroenterologist 
or Hepatologist who would be able to undertake the clinical care of individuals 
found to be Hepatitis C antibody positive. May I suggest the name of 
Dr Michael Davis, who is Consultant Physician and Gastroenterologist here at 
the Royal United Hospital. I am sure he would be more than happy to provide 
you with the help you require. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely 

G RO-C 

J Graham Smith MD 
Consultant Haematologist 
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